

10-10-08
Ray the Movers
Chip Allard
Allard Drive
Manchester, NH 03103

## Dear Chip,

I just wanted to send you a letter to express my sincere gratitude to you and the movers-Rodger Beaudoin, Carmelo "Buster" Antalan, Louis Gumaa, Guido Gumaa and Wilhelm "Eric" Muller made my move from Nashua to Manchester a positive experience (and believe I have never thought of a move as being a positive anything).

The men arrived at 8:15a and did not stop working until the job was complete. They were friendly, accommodating- and went above and beyond to make the move a good experience for me and my daughter.

I also wanted to let you know Michelle was fantastic to work with. She was so helpful- and is a fantastic asset to have!!!

Thank you so much. We are so happy in our new home and it started with Ray the movers!

Sincerely,

Sara Anderson